
GOLD GAZETTE
T h e  O f f i c i a l  N e w s l e t t e r  o f  t h e  M a r y s v i l l e  J o i n t  U n i f i e d  S c h o o l  D i s t r i c t

J u n e  2 0 2 3

H i g h l i g h t s  i n  t h i s  i s s u e :

MARYSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL
GRADUATES CLASS OF
2023 

V o l .  2  I s s u e  1 0  

MARYSVILLE CHARTER
ACADEMY FOR THE ARTS
PROMOTES 8TH GRADE
STUDENTS AND GRADUATES
SENIOR CLASS OF 2023

Greetings! Welcome to the June Edition of the Gold Gazette
newsletter. This month we pay tribute to our graduating
seniors and promoting 8th grade students.

In this issue you will find information about the top 5 scholars
from each graduating high school and promoting middle
school class. As we celebrate student achievements, we know
these milestones would not be possible without a dedicated
team of educators and support staff.  We applaud you and
your commitment to our students!
 
If you have a story idea for a future issue of the Gold Gazette,
please email Kary Hauck at
kary@sapphiremarketinggroup.net. 

LINDHURST HIGH SCHOOL
GRADUATES CLASS OF
2023 

Graduation Edition 



Greetings MJUSD families:

In this edition, we have highlighted students
and their accomplishments. We have
highlighted the top five 8th and 12th grade
students from each of our middle and high
schools. We have also shared a little bit about
the graduation ceremonies.

The class of 2023 was in 9th grade when the
schools closed due to the pandemic. At each of
the high school graduation ceremonies, we
celebrated their resiliency and hard work.
Whether they now transition to college or a
career, we know they will be successful. 

The success of our students highlight the hard
work of parents, teachers, administrators and
all support staff. Thank you everyone for all
the hard work and dedication. 

Wishing everyone a wonderful Summer. See
you back in August when school starts. The
2023-24 school calendar is also included in this
edition for your reference and planning.

In partnership,

Fal Asrani, Ed.D.
Superintendent 

MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT MJUSD BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Clerk Alisan R. Hastey 
Trustee Area 3
Term 2020-2024

Member Gary J. Criddle 
Trustee Area 2
Term 2020-2024

Member Chong Yang 
Trustee Area 3
Term 2022-2026

President Randy L. Davis 
Trustee Area 1
Term 2017-2024

Trustee Representative Frank J. Crawford
Trustee Area 2
Term 2010-2026
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Vice President Doug F. Criddle 
Trustee Area 4
Term 2020-2024

Member Seth R. Stemen 
Trustee Area 4
Term 2022-2026

.



Mckenzie Taylor 4.0 GPA (Class President, Valedictorian)
I like the students and the amazing teachers
I am taking college classes and getting my permit
Always be yourself and know the difference between who
walks in when the rest of the world walks out. 

I enjoyed making memories with my friends and meeting
the great teachers I had.
Next year I plan to maintain good grades and do
everything I can to prepare for my future. Also, I hope to
make great memories along the way.
I advise all 7th graders not to go down the wrong path,
don’t get surrounded by the wrong people. As an
incoming 8th grader you should focus on what’s best for
yourself. Lastly, it’s most important to make good grades
because there will be many benefits later in life. 

Something I like most about McKenney is the teachers,
principal, and support staff. Everyone is so nice.
Next year I really want to have straight A’s and be a
student everyone likes. 
Do what you are supposed to do. 

I enjoyed the variety of athletic offerings at McKenney. I
also loved all the teachers and support staff.
I plan to attend MHS and participate in athletics. My goal
is to work on getting good grades.
Try your best and don’t give up even when things become
difficult. 

I like how friendly the teachers and staff can be as long as
you remember that they are people like you. I like all the
different activities.
I plan to attend high school and keep my record clean
from anything that can harm my chances of making it
into college. 
All I have to say is treat the teachers and staff with respect
and the way you want to be treated. Your year will be
great!

1.
a.
b.
c.

   2. Landon Letsinger 4.0 GPA (Athlete, Valedictorian)
a.

b.

c.

   3. Walwala Salarzai 4.0 GPA (Valedictorian) 
a.

b.

c.

   4. Oran Coleman (Athlete of the Year)
a.

b.

c.

   5. Brysin Montero 3.92GPA (Drama Award)
a.

b.

c.
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ANNA MCKENNEY INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL 
8TH GRADE TOP 5 MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS OF 2022-2023
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FOOTHILL INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL 

CARSON BERG
GPA: 4.0
 1. What school are you attending next year?  MARYSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL
2. What did you like most about Foothill Intermediate? “I liked the way the teachers
taught. Some were more strict, and some were more relaxed.”
3. What advice would you give to the rising 8th graders? “I would tell them to
choose their friends wisely. Don't think that you have to hang around the "popular
group”. 

LEWIS CHERRY
GPA: 4.0
1. What school are you attending next year? MARYSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL
2. What did you like most about Foothill Intermediate? “I liked the way that
everyone sticks together as friends here. Pretty much everyone hangs out, in and out
of school.”
3. What advice would you give to the rising 8th graders? “I would tell them that they
should have fun to a certain extent, but when you need to, work hard!”

DIANA CRISP
GPA: 4.0
1. What school are you attending next year? MARYSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL
2. What did you like most about Foothill Intermediate? “I really liked how everyone
knows each other.”
3. What advice would you give to the rising 8th graders? “I would tell them to not
worry about 8th grade because I felt like 7th grade was harder.”

JAYNEE MORGAN
GPA: 4.0
1. What school are you attending next year? MARYSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL
2. What did you like most about Foothill Intermediate?  “I enjoyed going to a school
where everyone knows everyone. Most of the students are friends with one another
because this school is so small.”
3. What advice would you give to the rising 8th graders? “I would tell them to do
their work and try their hardest. 8th grade is a lot easier than you think.”

BROOKLYN ROUNSAVILLE
GPA: 4.0
1. What school are you attending next year?  MARYSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL
2. What did you like most about Foothill Intermediate?
“I really liked how hard my teachers worked to teach all of us.”
3. What advice would you give to the rising 8th graders?
“I would tell them to try their best and work hard in school”. 



What did you like most about your school?

Where are you going next year?

What advice do you have for the rising 8th graders? 

What did you like most about your school?

Where are you going next year?

What advice do you have for the rising 8th graders? 

What did you like most about your school?

Where are you going next year?

What advice do you have for the rising 8th graders? 

What did you like most about your school?

Where are you going next year?

What advice do you have for the rising 8th graders? 

What did you like most about your school?

Where are you going next year?

What advice do you have for the rising 8th graders? 

1.     Yenom Ny-Hicks

          One of the things I like the most about this school is how the staff is really     
          supportive and how they are always willing to help us with anything.

          I will be going to LHS and I just got accepted into the early College 
          program so I will be going to Yuba College also.

          I would say to try and keep your grades up and to stay focused in school 
          because it really matters for high school and colleges. It’s better to get that 
          focus technique in right now. 

2.     Alyssa Moua

          I liked how I was able to make a lot of friends in leadership and band. This 
          made me more outgoing.

          I’ll be going to LHS.

          Just don’t be too scared to put yourself out there because If you keep to       
          yourself a lot of the time you won't get the most out of it and you won't be 
          happy.

3.     Trynity Xiong

          I like that it’s super energetic and I like that people actually like to be here.

          I will be going to Lindhurst.

          Don’t worry about your future.  Just stay focused on the present.

4.     Kevin Huynh

          I like how I am able to talk to the teachers and bond with them. I can hang  
          out with my friends. I don’t have to stress over my work. The teachers are     
          fun and engaging staff are cool. Overall it’s a good environment.

          I’m going to River Valley High School (Located in Yuba City).

          Just have fun and talk to your teachers. Have friends or find friends. Work 
          in class and if it gets too hard find help. Go out for extra stuff like leadership.

5.     Amanda Benningfield

          The thing I like most about Yuba Gardens is having friends and connecting  
          with teachers.

          Next year I will be going to LHS and joining JROTC.

          I would advise the rising 8th graders to be a good student and try hard!
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YUBA GARDENS INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL 



I liked all the fun electives here at MCAA.
I am going to stay at MCAA next year.
Don’t be afraid to get help.

I love the teachers/staff and how accepting they are at this school. 
I will be staying at MCAA.
Nothing lasts forever - good and bad. Things will pass, but that’s okay.
Enjoy who you are when you can.

I liked that this school is very accepting and pushes me more academically.
I will be staying at MCAA.
I would say make sure to do assignments on time, and work hard in school.

The thing I liked most about the school was the people.
Next year, I’m staying at MCAA.
Some advice I have for new 8th graders is to just be yourself and to stick up
for yourself.

I like that at this school everyone is very welcoming and kind.
I’m going to remain at MCAA next year.
Advice I have for rising 8th graders is that if you’re kind to other people,
they’ll be kind to you, so try to be as welcoming as possible.

I like the art classes.
I am going to stay at MCAA through high school.
Don’t be mean to people because that’s rude.

What I liked most about MCAA is that the teachers are great and there 

Next year, I am going to a different high school. I loved my time here at 

For upcoming 8th graders you should work hard and always aim higher 

7 way tie for Valedictorian!

Caroline Beam

Danica Giongco

Angad Grewal

Jennah Lyn Payawal

Tommie Spooner

Isabella Wong

 

Kaoja Xiong

      are a lot of different opportunities for artistic kids.

      MCAA, but it’s not for me.

      than your goal. Learn to have fun and have time for work, too.
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MARYSVILLE CHARTER ACADEMY FOR THE ARTS 



I plan to attend Cal Poly SLO for a BA in electrical engineering to
work as either a computer or electrical engineer.
My favorite thing about MCAA was the culture or environment that
came with attending a smaller school. Everyone is quite familiar
with each other and the teachers are quite close to their students.
As for advice to the younger grades, take advantage of your
resources. College classes through dual enrollment proved useful in
exploring my interests and getting ahead.

I will be attending Duke Kunshan University in China, a partner
school to Duke University in North Carolina.
MCAA gave me a chance to explore interdisciplinary curriculum so I
was able to study music and academics at the same time. It was also a
very inclusive and diverse campus.
Words of wisdom for the 8th graders: High school is a time of
exploration. You don’t need to know you want to be.

I plan to attend UC Santa Cruz in the fall.
What I love most about MCAA is the accepting nature of everyone
here. Students are able to express their truest selves.

Next year I will be a attending a community college for a few years,
then transferring to a university to graduate with my DVM degree so
I can become a veterinarian.
Advice for young ones: try your best in school. It’s important to
graduate and always aim big in life. If there’s a will, there’s a way.

I will be attending Susquehanna University with a major in
Publishing and Editing, and a minor in Marketing. After graduation,
I plan to pursue a career as a literary agent.

Valedictorian
Cristian Barriga

Salutatorian
Anna Galvin

Hope Cross

Melanie Rodriguez-Lopez

Brinley Lopes

6

MARYSVILLE CHARTER ACADEMY FOR THE ARTS 

12TH GRADE TOP 5 HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS OF 2022-2023



 Mason Babb (Valedictorian)1.
       GPA: 4.39
My name is Mason Babb and I am a student at Marysville High School. I
love to learn and play sports, the favorite being track and field. I will be
going to CSU Chico to further my knowledge within the field of
engineering, and I hope to possibly continue running track for them in
the future.
CSU Chico 

   2. Eleanor Cherry (Salutatorian)
       GPA: 4.38
My name is Eleanor Cherry and I have been a student at Marysville
High for all 4 years. I’m  very grateful to have been recognized for all
my hard work throughout the years. I’ll be continuing my pursuit for
knowledge at Adelphi University in New York this coming Fall.

   3. Lydia Donaldson
       GPA: 4.30
My name is Lydia Donaldson, and I was a part of Academic Decathlon,
Tennis, and the Business Club at Marysville High School. My goals for
after high school are to get my associates degree in Biology at Yuba
College, then transfer to UC Davis and get my bachelors degree in
Microbiology. I hope to one day become a clinical lab scientist.

   4. Amrin Mann
       GPA: 4.27
One class that I highly recommend is definitely Mrs. Cameron's English
class.  Although I transferred in during the middle of the first semester,
it was very easy for me to transition because of her great teaching.
Advice I would give to the seniors next year is to stay consistent and
don't let senioritis get the best of you. Your senior year will be over in
the blink fo an eye, so make sure to cherish every moment.  I will be
attending Sacamento City College to play basketball this Fall. 
 
   5. Abigail Redfield
       GPA: 4.22
I am very excited to have accomplished being in the top 6 of my senior
class. I cannot wait to continue to strive academically this fall while
attending Simpson University as a nursing major. Congratulations to
the class of 2023!

  6. Aanika Hugg
       GPA: 4.22 
My name is Aanika Hugg. I’m proud to be representing Marysville High
School with my academic achievements and I look forward to making
my hometown proud with my future accomplishments at the University
of Nevada, Reno.
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MARYSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL



SEBASTIAN CABRALES1.
       GPA: 4.51
      1. Which college are you attending next year? If not college, what is your plan for next year?  UC 
          BERKELEY
      2. What program or class stands out for you- that you enjoyed the most and want others to know 
          about?  “I really liked the way AP Spanish was structured. Mrs. Lamas prepared me well for 
           the exam and greatly improved my Spanish writing skills.”
      3. What are your words of wisdom for the next group of seniors for your school?  “Plan ahead, 
          don’t procrastinate and follow through.” 
 
   2. KAYLA XIONG
        GPA: 4.31
       1. Which college are you attending next year? If not college, what is your plan for next year? 
           UNIVERSITY OF THE PACIFIC (UOP)
       2. What program or class stands out for you- that you enjoyed the most and want others to know 
           about?  “Despite the vast amount of material that’s covered, AP Psychology was the class that 
            stood out for me.”
       3. What are your words of wisdom for the next group of seniors for your school?  “Do not dwell 
            on the opinions of others.”
 
   3. ALEXIS CONTRERAS SIFUENTES
        GPA: 4.25
        1. Which college are you attending next year? If not college, what is your plan for next year?  
            Yuba College
        2. What program or class stands out for you- that you enjoyed the most and want others to know
            about? “I would like to promote dual enrollment classes as they are a great way to get ahead 
             on college work and to get a feel of what college is like." 
        3. What are your words of wisdom for the next group of seniors for your school?
            “Do what makes you happy!”
 
   4. NORBERTO MONTERO-HERNANDEZ
       GPA: 4.21
       1. Which college are you attending next year? If not college, what is your plan for next year?   
          CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, SACRAMENTO
       2. What program or class stands out for you- that you enjoyed the most and want others to know 
           about? “Leadership is a class that stands out for me mainly because it allowed me to help 
            Lindhurst be the amazing school that it is today.  Others might see leadership as something 
            intimidating but it has helped become who I am today, a leader who can enact change and 
            speak in front of others with no hesitation.  Not only that but it's a great way to connect with 
            other people who care about their goals in life and want to make Lindhurst better." 
       3. What are your words of wisdom for the next group of seniors for your school?
           “Never let anyone tell you what you are capable of and what you are not.  Always push for  
            what you want and follow your steps to get there so one day you can accomplish your goals 
            and aspirations but most importantly enjoy your high school experience.  Everyone says 
            that their 4 years go by so fast and now it's my turn to confirm that it is true and there are 
            many other things I wish I got to do at Lindhurst so make sure you take advantage and fill in 
            that bucket list!  You got this best of luck!”
 
   5. KELLY HERNANDEZ-HEREDIA
       GPA: 4.15
      1. Which college are you attending next year? If not college, what is your plan for next year?  
          Yuba College
      2. What program or class stands out for you- that you enjoyed the most and want others to know 
          about? “A class that stood out to me was APUSH. It was definitely the most challenging class I 
           have taken, but also the most fun. A lot of that had to do with Mr. Kupser, his passion for    
          teaching kept me engaged and made me want to learn more.”
      3. What are your words of wisdom for the next group of seniors for your school?
           “Since you are so close to graduating, the final year of high school will be the hardest for the 
          upcoming class of seniors to stay motivated to complete their work. It is important to enjoy 
          your last year of high school and make the most of it, but also prioritize your school work as 
          well as make time for yourself. You might also lose sight of the present if you are too focused 
          on the future. So appreciate all of your last moments together with your friends and don’t 
          take them for granted.”
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LINDHURST HIGH SCHOOL 
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did not have a formal process to recognize this until our student leaders developed a concrete plan and presented that
to the School Board. With this action, they are saying that giving back to the community is important and
encouraging others to do so. A committee is hard at work in developing the criteria and the process to ensure that
students will readily access community service opportunities and participate to improve their community.

With organizations like SAYLove and Blue Zones seeking community support to host several projects, there are many
opportunities for MJUSD students to get involved in community improvement efforts. There are other organizations
that could absolutely benefit from this commitment by reaching out to us and providing this opportunity. These
organizations will have to complete required paperwork before being added to the list and parents will have to sign
the approval for students to participate. Either way, we will now be seeing many more of our future leaders actively
engaged in efforts to make our community better.

The MJUSD College & Career department has established a process whereby students can sign up and participate in
these activities throughout the year. A committee is hard at work establishing the number of hours required and the
process to validate the hours. For more information, please contact brolufs@mjusd.k12.ca.us.

SEAL TEAM IMMORTALIZES SENIOR PLEDGE TO COMMUNITY SERVICE

The MJUSD Student Engagement and Leadership (SEAL) team,
which was established in 2022, have taken the first of many
actions to enhance student impact on the community.  Senior
students, class of 2023, developed and brought to the School
Board an action to recognize students who have participated in
community service with a seal on the high school diploma, a
letter from the Superintendent, and a teal cord at the graduation
ceremony. Community Service as part of a high school
experience is not a new idea. College applications and many job
applications ask about experiences related to community service. 

This builds character and civic minded future leaders. MJUSD President Davis and Superintendent Dr. Asrani ratify a pledge to
Community Service presented by members of the SEAL team.

CONGRATS TO OUR 2023 TEAL CORD SCHOLARS!

Mason Babb, Marysville High School
Katie Crawford, Marysville High School
Dakota Dickinson, Marysville High School
Kayden Ellyson, Marysville High School
Julie Forbes, Marysville High School
Danika Fuentes, Marysville High School
Brayden Goebel, Marysville High School
Anika Logan, Marysville High School
Grace Putney, Marysville High School
Abigail Redfield, Marysville High School
Hailey Sanchez, Marysville High School
Jackson VanGilder, Marysville High School
Vanessa Vega Raya, Marysville High School
Elexis Waters, Marysville High School
Mohammad Ali, Lindhurst High School
Haden Burns, Lindhurst High School
Daeja Downing, Lindhurst High School
Oscar Gil, Lindhurst High School
Gracia Hernandez, Lindhurst High School
Pedro Hernandez Manon, Lindhurst High School
Ayla Herr, Lindhurst High School
Aaliyah Jones, Lindhurst High School
Kailanna Kurotobi, Lindhurst High School 
Xyra Legrand Sawyer, Lindhurst High School
Marco Lopez, Lindhurst High School
Jasmine Miranda, Lindhurst High School
Norberto Montero-Hernandez, Lindhurst High School
Patricia Morales, Lindhurst High School

Ella Peterson, Lindhurst High School
Bianca Ronson-O'Leary, Lindhurst High School
Chloe Xiong, Lindhurst High School
Sarah Cambra, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Ariana Cedeno, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Hope Cross, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Anna Galvin, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Xzalia Lauofo, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Brinley Lopes, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Stephanie Madera Ochoa, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Joey Martin, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Amy Martinez, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Anika Narayan, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Caden Pestana, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Emma Thayn, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Ethan Xiong, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Miranda Xiong, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts
Austin Ewing-Rennaker, North Lindhurst High School
Nikolas Gray, North Lindhurst High School 
Alexis Razo Estrada, North Lindhurst High School
Brizeida Chavez, South Lindhurst High School
Christian Galvan, South Lindhurst High School
Lute Mondragon, South Lindhurst High School
Ricardo Perez Salas, South Lindhurst High School
David Ramirez Perez, South Lindhurst High School
Caiden Sherrin, South Lindhurst High School
Derrick Sparks, South Lindhurst High School
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We are proud to announce that twenty-five Marysville Joint Unified School District Adult Education students, graduated
with their high school diplomas on May 9th.  The Adult Education program was re-established in 2022 after a 10-year
hiatus. Pictured above are fifteen members of the graduating class along with MJUSD board trustees, staff and
Superintendent Dr. Fal Asrani.

ADULT EDUCATION GRADUATION CEREMONY IS FILLED WITH HEART 



For the first-time, Marysville Joint Unified School District held a districtwide reclassification event to celebrate
the Reclassification of our English Learners. The ceremony recognized the students who have reached a level
of English mastery equivalent to native speakers.

In front of a crowd of cheering parents and proud family members, teachers and site principals, English
Learners from all of our schools were celebrated, honored and recognized for attaining English proficiency on
this special evening. This year, we are proud that 229 EL students were reclassified. 
 
During the ceremony, the Director of English Learners and Student Supports (Hector Gonzalez) called each
student by name to be greeted and congratulated by site Principals, Directors, Assistant Superintendent Jay
Trujillo, and Superintendent Dr. Fal Asrani.

What does it take to be reclassified? To qualify for reclassification, students must meet state and district
standards during an annual assessment of English language skills and development. The ELPAC is a rigorous
series of exams that measure language skills through reading, writing, listening, and speaking. Those who reach
a level of proficiency typically exhibited by fluent speakers are "reclassified," and no-longer required to enroll
in ELD courses.

In addition to now being bilingual or tri-lingual, reclassified students will be prepared for college prep courses
at the junior high and high school level.
     
We like to recognize the critical role teachers have in serving our English Learners. Their tireless effort has
paved the way for these students to achieve this level of skill. We would also like to give a special thank you to
all the EL Facilitators, principals and directors for their efforts in helping organize this event and for their
participation. 
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ENGLISH LEARNERS CELEBRATED AT ANNA MCKENNEY AND AT YUBA GARDENS
RECLASSIFICATION CEREMONY ON TUESDAY, MAY 30, 2023

So far this school year, MJUSD students have read ... 

Our District Reads!

236,827 BOOKS 
783,018,082 WORDS  

for 17 minutes per day! 
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2023-2024 SCHOOL CALENDAR
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PRESCHOOL ENROLLMENT IS OPEN!

SUMMER PROGRAMS FOR STUDENTS



Arboga Elementary
Principal Eric Preston

530-741-6101
epreston@mjusd.com

Browns Valley Elementary
Principal Karen Dow

530-741-6115 ext. 3804
kdow@mjusd.com

Cedar Lane Elementary
Principal Rebecca Evers

530-741-6112
revers@mjusd.com

Cordua Elementary
Principal Karen Dow

530-741-6115 ext. 1804
kdow@mjusd.com

Abraham Lincoln 
Principal David Jones

530-749-6105
djones@mjusd.com

Covillaud Elementary
Principal Kari Ylst

530-741-6121 ext. 4004

kylst@mjusd.com

Dobbins Elementary
Principal Duane Triplett
530-692-1665 ext. 1204

dtriplett@mjusd.com

Edgewater Elementary
Principal Renee Henderson

530-741-0866

rhenderson@mjusd.com

Ella Elementary
Principal Jennifer McAdam

530-741-6124 

jmcadam@mjusd.com

Foothill Intermediate 
Principal Ashley Vette

530-741-3204
avette@mjusd.com

Johnson Park Elementary
Principal Tracy Pomeroy

530-741-6133

tpomeroy@mjusd.com

Kynoch Elementary
Principal Derek Morrison

530-741-6141 
dmorrison@mjusd.com

Linda Elementary
Principal Zachary Schulz

530-741-6196
zschulz@mjusd.com 

Lindhurst High School

Principal Chris Schmidt
530-741-6150 ext. 2504
cschmidt@mjusd.com

Loma Rica Elementary
Principal Ashley Vette

530-741-4204

avette@mjusd.com

Marysville Charter 
Academy for the Arts

Principal James Lohman 
530-749-6156

jlohman@mjusd.com 

Marysville High School
Principal David Vujovich
530-741-6108 ext. 3102
dvujovich@mjusd.com

McKenney Intermediate

Principal Joe Seiler

530-741-6187 

jseiler@mjusd.com

North Lindhurst High School 
 Principal David Jones

530-749-6919

djones@mjusd.com

South Lindhurst High School
Principal David Jones

530-749-6919
djones@mjusd.com

Yuba Feather 
 Principal Duane Triplett

530-675-2382

dtriplett@mjusd.com

Yuba Gardens Intermediate
 Principal Jim Hays

530-741-6194 ext. 7004

jhays@mjusd.com
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Marysville School for Adults

Director Bob Eckardt

530-740-6424

beckardt@mjusd.com

Olivehurst Elementary
 Principal Heather Marshall

530-741-6191 ext. 5804
hmarshall@mjusd.com


